
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

We invite you to join us on Thursday, December 12th from 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm for our Holiday Open House. Lunch will be 
served from 11:00 am - 2:00pm. Stop by to say hello and grab 
a bite to eat! 

We appreciate your patronage to our clinic and wish you and 
your loved ones a joyous Holiday Season.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pets as Christmas Presents? 

This time of year it is very tempting to surprise the kids with a new 
puppy under the tree, or maybe you'd like to gift your mom a kitten 
because she lives alone. There are a lot of factors you need to 
consider before giving a pet as a gift. Click here to read about 
giving pets as presents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Season Dangers for Pets 

Many of our holiday items can be dangerous for our animal 
companions. Alcohol and ingredients in our holiday treats such as 
chocolate, raisins and macadamia nuts are harmful, even fatal, if 
ingested. The ribbons on presents and the holiday decorations can 
also pose serious health risks for our pets. Read on to find out 
more. 
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